
Nunatsiavut Government
Housing Repair Program 2017

The Nunatsiavut Government is currently accepting 
applications for a housing repair program for 2017.

Completed applications 
must be submitted to your 

Community Liaison Officer by 
4:00 p.m. on  

Tuesday, March 21, 2017

Applications can be picked up  
from Community Liaison Officers:
Nain: Rutie Dicker at 922-2942

Hopedale: Ethel Hunter at 933-3777

Postville: Brenda Colbourne at 479-9880

Makkovik: Carol Gear at 923-2365

Rigolet: Paula McLean-Shepard at 947-3383

Application also available online: 
www.nunatsiavut.com

For additional information please contact Ruth Kohlmeister in Nain at 
709-922-2942 or Brian Lyall in Happy Valley-Goose Bay at 709-896-8582NUNATSIAVUT

kavamanga Government

The 2017 Housing Repair Program is being made available to all Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land  
Claims Agreement residing in the Inuit Communities of Nain, Hopedale, Postville, Makkovik and Rigolet. 


